
North Milwaukee Avenue  
from Logan Square to Belmont 

This Spring, CDOT will begin working with community 
members to identify traffic and safety improvements that 
will make Milwaukee Avenue from West Logan Boulevard 
to Belmont Avenue more user-friendly.

This includes updating Logan Square in a way that maintains its 

historic integrity and meets the needs of the area’s diverse residents, 

businesses, and commuters.

Gather data and 
identify stakeholders

Review existing 
conditions and  
affirm project goals

Develop concepts 

Present options

Select a preferred 
direction

Prepare final design

Start construction

Create public  
space & improve 
walkability

Achieve Vision Zero* by 
enhancing traffic safety 
and access to the area

Harmonize the  
various modes of 
transportation

STUDY GOALS

PROJECT  
MILESTONES

*Vision Zero will reduce the number of roadway crashes with the goal of eliminating traffic 
fatalities and serious injuries in Chicago by 2026

Construction could 
possibly begin in 2020.



Community engagement and input is critical to the success of this study.  
We’ve set up the following channels to start the conversation:

Project Study Group
Representing a cross-section of the 

project’s diverse stakeholders, the Project 

Study Group will meet three times over the 

course of the project to discuss the goals of 

different stakeholders, existing conditions, 

and opportunities for improvement as it 

pertains to the project area.

Public Meetings
We will hold three public meetings over the course of 

the study in an open house format. The first meeting 

will provide an open opportunity for the public to 

share its perspectives on the project. The second 

meeting will focus on potential alternatives, and the 

third meeting will present the preferred direction.

Online
Those interested can go to CDOT’s website to 

sign up for a project newsletter and learn more 

about the project.

Website coming soon.

Social 
CDOT will share updates via its and its partners’ 

social media channels using hashtag #MBLstudy.

COMMUNITY OWNERSHIP

STUDY TEAM
Let us help you get the word out. 
Contact Veronica Cruz at 312.243.8700 or 
email vc@bluedaring.com to get additional 
materials to share with your community.


